Ms. Foundation for Women

THE NATIONAL WOMEN'S FUND



February 9, 1994

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Wilma,

I am happy to have a reason to sit down and say hello. I hope that you and Charlie are doing well. I'm fine but tired -- my boy is now 20 months old, and very active! I'm having fun, but also facing the challenge of work and family.

I'm writing to ask a small favor. I am wondering if you would autograph two copies of your book, one for me and one as a birthday surprise for my friend Joan Eisenstodt. Joan has helped the foundation organize the Ms. Institute for the past four years. She heard you speak at the Institute in September of 1992, and I know it would mean a great deal to her. Would it be possible for you to autograph the books if I arranged to have them sent to you?

Congratulations on your recent successes, including publication. I look forward to hearing from you.